
 

 COMMUNIQUE 

The Board of Ascencia Limited (‘Ascencia’) wishes to inform 
its shareholders and the public in general that further to 
approval obtained from the Listing Executive Committee of 
the Stock Exchange of Mauritius  Ltd, the deadline for the 
closure of the private placement launched on 1st January 
2011 has been extended to 15th March 2011. 
 
Shareholders of Ascencia and the investing public will be 
kept informed of future developments in respect of the 
private placement. 
 
By order of the Board 
 
 
Tioumitra Maharahaje 
Company Secretary 
 
 4th February 2011 
 
This Communiqué is issued pursuant to DEM Rules 21 and 25 
 
The board of directors of Ascencia accepts full responsibility 
for the information contained in this Communiqué. 


